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- The National Honor Society induction ceremony took place 
Wednesday, Oct. 23rd in the high school library.  We had 14 new 
members inducted!  Congratulations to all of our new NHS 
members!  

 
 

- Congratulations goes out to Abby Kohler!  She was selected as 
the Golden Apple Award winner for October.   
 
 

- Mr. Johnson and his middle school/High School choir classes 
had their first concert on Wednesday, Oct. 23rd.  They sounded 
great!  

 
- Eligible sophomores have begun completing their applications 

for the Detroit Dollars For Scholars program.   This is our 9th  year 
in the program and this will be the 8th group of students to 
graduate through the program.  Each year as much as $40,000 
is awarded to our graduating seniors.  
 

- Our Student Council continues to do a great job coming up 
with ideas to keep school sprit high.  This week they sponsored 
a Halloween door decorating contest and costume contest.  

 
- We will be hosting an appreciation breakfast for all military 

veterans and their families on Monday, November 11th from 
8:00-9:00 am in the high school cafeteria.  
 

- On Tuesday (10/29) The juniors and seniors participated in a 
“Budget Boot Camp” sponsored by the Monroe Community 
Credit Union.  The “boot camp” taught the students about 
financial literacy, responsibility, goal setting, avoiding debt, 
and building good money habits.  


